
For More Info Contact: 
E-mail: ParksandRec@ci.buffalo.mn.us 
Phone: 763-684-5421 
Website: https://www.ci.buffalo.mn.us/379/Concerts-in-the-Park  

The Concerts in the Park series takes place from late June to 
the end of August and is held at the Sturges Park bandshell.  
 
These concerts are designed to be fun family events to bring 
the community together and enjoy summer evenings on 
Buffalo Lake.  
 
To make this popular program happen, we rely solely on 
your support and donations. These concerts are  
funded on donations alone—no tax dollars are used to 
book the finest talent for the Concerts in the Park series.  
 
Please submit your donation by: April 1, 2023 donations 
collected after are aways welcome and will  be used now or 
towards the coming year.    

_____ $1,500 Titanium Sponsorship 
_____ $500+ Gold Sponsorship 
_____ $100+ Silver Sponsorship 
_____ $50+ Bronze Sponsorship 
_____ $5 to $50 I’m a Fan Sponsorship 

 

Amount Enclosed: 
________________ 

Scan QR code  
to donate online  

Concerts in the Park Sponsorship Form 
 

Business Name: ________________________________________________ 
 

Contact Person: ________________________ Telephone: _____________ 
 

Address: ______________________________________________________ 
 

Email: ________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your support & generous donation for the Concerts in the Park program.  

 

June - July - August 
 

Thursday Evenings 
 

7:00 PM  


